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Dear Committee Members

We are the Casey Family of

, and our family consists of 5 adults and
2 small children. We live on 220 acres of coastal
farmland on which we graze approx 100 head of

beef cattle.

We are situated within the extended study zone

for the Tintenbar to Ewingsdale Highway upgrade.

Our wish for this inquiry, is the decision to keep
the existing highway and the upgrade, to follow
the original route and not create a new corridor
which would in turn destroy the amenity of this
whole farming community and the lifestyle of

everyone from the ridges down to the flats.

We support the Summerland Way option being
suggested by the Summerland Way Action Group

for its upgrade in preferance to the Pacific

Highway as the direct Sydney to Brisbane Freeway

Thank you for the opportunity as residents of this
beautiful coastal region, to have a voice in this

inquiry.




